
Congratulations to all our graduates who 
participated in Baccalaureate Sunday: Lilly 
Holescher, Johnathan Cunningham, Duncan 
Mackenzie, Clay Keller, Tom MacDonald, Neils 
Rasmussen. Thank you to the altar society for the 
wonderful breakfast and reception after Mass. 

 

We would like to have Vacation Bible 
School June 25, 26, 27 for K through 6th 
grade, providing we 

have enough interest.  If you have a child that 
would like to attend or someone who would like to 
help please let us know.  We will need to know by 
June 18th how many will be participating. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
June 21, 2018. 

 

BINGO is breaking for the summer.  We 
will resume playing on September 9th.  
Have a safe and blessed summer! 

Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
Mother’s Day, May 14 through 
Father’s Day, June 18, 2018 

 
Please fill the bottle with coins, currency, and/or a check  
and return bottles by Father’s Day, June 18.  Thank you. 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Altar Society is breaking for the 
Summer.  Our next meeting will be 
August 19th following the Sunday 

Mass.  Have a great Summer! 

Dear St. Francis de Sales Parish, 
 Thank you so much for making 
the Graduation Mass so special.  I 
sincerely appreciate all you have 
done. 

    Thank you, 
     Lily Hoelscher 

 

$251,444 total raised 


